The original documents are located in Box C28, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 10/8/1975 (1)" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 8, 1975

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL

MEMORANDUM FOR:

JERRY JONES

FROM:

JIM CONNOR

SUBJECT:

November 10 Event Marine Corps War Memorial

Your memorandum of October 3rd was returned in the President's outbox with the following notation:

"OK"

· Please follow-up with appropriate action.

cc: Don Rumsfeld

THE PRESIDENT HAS SEEN

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

October 5, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT

Attached is the answer to the question you raised concerning the Marine Corps event for November 10.

Don Rumsfeld

Attachment

OK

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 3, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR:

DON RUMSFELD

FROM:

TERRY

In answer to your question concerning the November 10 event at the Marine Corps War Memorial -- the memorial is also known as the Iwo Jima Memorial and the event will be held outside. The Marine Corps have stated they are very flexible with regard to the President's participation. They would appreciate 3-5 minute remarks during the 45 minute ceremony which will involve a wreath laying and a pageant depicting highlights of the Marine Corps' history.